SUBMISSION NO. 229

Iam writing this letter to inquire about why our insurance went up
from $859.30 in2010 to 2062.90 in2011 these units have never been anywhere near
flood waters and went through two cyclones 1998-2011 we have never made a claim
on any insurance companies. We would like a explanation for the reason for this
extraordinary price hike.

" LIWALSH
CHAIRMAN OF BODY CORPORATE





